FAQ LIST FOR THE 2023 METROPOLITAN BOARD ELECTION

This is a mail ballot election only. There will be no polling place.
Ballots will be mailed to eligible voters between April 10" and April 17"
There are 3 candidates for 2 open positions. Vote for only 2 candidates.

Ballots may be returned by USPS, or dropped off in the mail slots at the Guard Shack at
the Ranch entrance or at the MOC.

All ballots must be in the hands of the Election Judges by 7 p.m. on Tuesday, May 2,
2023 to be counted.

Ballots will be counted by the Elections Judges after 7 p.m. on May 2, 2023.

An official Notice of the election results will be posted on the Metro website
(sftrmetro.com).

If you do not receive a ballot in the mail and believe you should have received one,
Contact Shannon Youngquist at shelucy2 @yahoo.com or text to 303-229-1383.




